
As a car hobbyist I am in favor of this legislation. I feel motor vehicle has made it very difficult to get a title for an old
vehicle. There is already a state form SFN 2903 Statement of Ownership that with a small change in wording on the top
line could easily be used for a vehicle that is at least 40 years old. This form already puts all liability on the person filing it
by having it notarized.
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